
 

           P.B.Siddhartha College of Arts & Science :: Department of Computer Science  
22nd  February 2022, 11 A.M to 1 P.M 

Seminar on “Launch your Career” 
 

Objective: To explain latest technologies in Industry. 
The Department of Computer Science, P.B.Siddhartha College of Arts & Science had organized a Seminar 
on “How to Lead Edutech Organization” on 22nd  February 2022, 11 A.M to 1 P.M  for  Post Graduate. 
Mr.Rakesh, Tech Lead, Bit Labs,Vijayawada was the resource person. 
He explained  
 The latest technologies which a student has to learn to be industry ready.  
 The importance of Full Stack in present Industry. 
 The need of certifications and Internship along with curriculum. 
 Focus of the students towards job after the beginning of the course. 
 
Number of Students Attended: 43 
Outcome of Seminar:  
 Students are able to gain awareness latest technologies which a student has to learn to be industry 

ready. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Resource Person: Mr.Rakesh,Tech Lead,Bit Labs.,Vijayawada 
Mobile: 9182616657 Email: rakesh@bitlabs.com 

Event Coordinators:   
1. Mr.G.Samarta Krishna, Assistant Professor, Department of Computer Science.  
2. Dr.T.S.Ravi Kiran, HOD, Dept of Computer Science 


